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                                                                                                                      13th December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

YEAR 4 – THEATRE TRIP 

 

We have organised our annual visit to the theatre for Year 4. This year we are going to The 

Hippodrome in Birmingham to see ‘Peter Pan’.  The visit will take place on Friday 11th January 2019. 

 

We will be leaving school at 11am for the 1pm performance. All children will need a packed lunch on 

this day which will be will be eaten whilst we are there. School uniform needs to be worn for the visit. 

A small packet of sweets and a drink (non-fizzy) is permitted on the day to consume during the 

interval. Due to the performance finishing at approximately 3.20pm, we don’t expect to be back at 

School until about 4.30 – 4.45pm, depending on the traffic.  

 

If our time of return is likely to be significantly different, we will update you by e-mail and by using 

the Vital Information Line.  

 

Children will need to return to their classrooms briefly when we arrive back and then the Foxes will be 

handed back to parents from Miss Morton’s external class room door facing the School car park and 

the Badgers will be dismissed from the main entrance next to the School Office 

The voluntary contribution per child, including ticket, insurance and an ice cream in a tub at the 

interval will be £15.00. Please inform your child’s class teacher if your child is unable to have an ice 

cream for any reason. The visit has been heavily subsidised by the Parents’ Association who have 

offered to pay for the transport to and from the theatre. 

If you have paid for dance club commencing Friday 11th January, please deduct £3.00 from the cost of 

this trip.  

Would you please sign and return the consent form below if you wish your child to attend the theatre. 

Due to the fact that this trip is at the end of the first week back at School after Christmas, we would 

appreciate it if reply slips and monies could be returned to school in a named envelope before Friday 

21st December.    

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

The Year 4 Team 

mailto:office@finstallfirst.co.uk
http://www.finstallfirst.co.uk/


 

Year 4 Theatre Trip - ‘Peter Pan ’ 
 

 

I give my permission for ……………………………………………………….in Class………………. 

to go to the Hippodrome, Birmingham on Friday 11th January 2019. 

 

If possible, please can payment be made using Payments 4 Schools and my receipt number is 

_______________________ 

 

Or, I enclose the voluntary contribution of £15.00 (cash or cheque made payable to Worcestershire 

County Council). 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Date …………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


